
Subject: Hollywood Community Plan Update - Public Comment Period Extended to 6/15/16
From: Dan Halden
Date: 05/25/2016 09:50 AM
To: Chris Robertson
BCC: lisa@mediadistrict.org

Neighbors,

Please be advised that the public comment period for the Hollywood Community Plan Update has been extended to June 15, 2016 at 5:00 PM.

The notice of extension is now available online on the Department of City Planning website, http://planning.lacity.org/

If you would like to see the online posting, please go to the website and click on Environmental Review on the left side. Then, click on Notice of
Preparation & Public Scoping Meetings.  You will then see the extension notice under the Proposed Hollywood Community Plan Update.

Alternatively, you can click on this link directly: http://planning.lacity.org/eir/nops/HwdUpdate/NOP_Extension.pdf

Public comments can be submitted to:

City of Los Angeles Department of City Planning
Linda Lou, Community Planner
200 N. Spring Street, Room 667 mail stop 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 978-1473
linda.lou@lacity.org

Thanks!

  Dan Halden
  Hollywood Field Deputy
  Office of Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell
  1722 Sunset Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90026
  (213) 207-3015 | www.cd13.com
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